
Fire River Gold Announces the Resignation of Director Richard Wells

VANCOUVER, May 13, 2015 /CNW/ - Effective May 12, 2015, Richard Wells has resigned as a director of Fire River Gold Corp. (the "Corporation")
(NEX:FAU.H) (CUSIP 31811Q304). The Corporation will immediately commence a search for a replacement director and inform shareholders, the regulatory
agencies and the markets as soon as that action is completed.

FIRE RIVER GOLD CORP.

"Blane W. Wilson"

                                                
Blane W. Wilson
President and CEO

The TSX Venture Exchange, NEX, nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release
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For further information: Email: pdyer@firerivergold.com, Telephone: (775) 401 1183, www.firerivergold.com
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